

Mr B Gibbs Clerk, Tichborne Parish Council 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville Hampshire PO7 6JT

14 September 2018

Dear Brendon

Alresford Show 2018

Another Alresford Show has come and gone! Once again we were very lucky with the weather and the crowds came in their thousands to enjoy what we all hope was a worthwhile day. We have received many positive comments about all aspects of the Show.

Thank you from the Chairman and members of the Society for your support of this year's Show. Your donation, which was used to help finance the Farmyard Fun Playground, plays a vital part in ensuring the continued success of the event, and the Show would simply not be viable were it not for the contribution that you and your fellow sponsors make.

I hope that you enjoyed the day and will want to continue to support the Show again next year.

Yours sincerely

Val Watley Secretary

Vallathy